
From: Office of the Registrar
To: Morgan Dew-Jones
Subject: FW: Redacted - Letter of Comment - EB-2025-0163
Date: Wednesday, September 10, 2025 3:31:10 PM

-----Original Message-----
From: Ontario Energy Board <webmaster@oeb.ca>
Sent: Wednesday, August 13, 2025 6:10 PM
To: Office of the Registrar <Registrar@oeb.ca>
Subject: Redacted - Letter of Comment - EB-2025-0163

-- Name --
Jake Antaya

-- Do you reside in the impacted service area? -- No

-- Comments --
I refuse to believe that enbridge needs to increase their rates. I'm sure they are very profitable already and just using
inflation as an excuse to gouge customers. Every aspect of life has become completely unaffordable to the average
person.

I feel like I'm being iced out by society.

These small increase seem like nothing to the bean counters over at the company but when everything is constantly
increasing by 3-15% but my wage either stays the same or only goes up 1-2% I am getting closer and closer to
poverty.

Hydro/Gas/Internet and other essential services should be required to show proof that a price increase is needed for
them to not lose money if they want to raise prices.

I am tired of companies doing this.
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